



Dear Batheaston resident.

We are writing to you as fellow residents and hope that you are beginning to adapt to a changed lifestyle that we all find ourselves in. In response to this different way of living, a small team of us have set up a community food group.

WHAT'S IT ALL ABOUT?

We are about empowering ourselves, our children and each other to create a greener, more sustainable way of life in our local area. In these uncertain times, projects very similar to this one are springing up all over the country - so we are not alone!

WE AIM TO:

- STRENGTHEN COMMUNITY
- CREATE FOOD SECURITY
- ENCOURAGE BIODIVERSITY

If you want to grow your own food but don't know how then let us teach and support you to start.

If you are a local business owner, tradesperson or practitioner, we'd like to work along side you to strengthen local networks and boost our local economy.

We believe that doing these things will strengthen local connections and has the potential to raise the standard of living for us all and bring health and wealth to our community.

To find out more, visit <u>www.growbatheaston.co.uk</u> and check our Facebook, Instagram & Twitter pages, and in addition we will have posters in the village so watch out for them.

We hope that you will join us and help to build something amazing for ourselves and each other to pass on to the future. This is very much a community venture and community participation is key.

Thank you for your time.

The Grow Batheaston Team





COLOUR ME IN!

Add some creative colour to our logo and place in your window for support.



COMPETITION TIME!

Send us a photo of your colorful logo and we'll place the top five on our Facebook page.

The chosen five will receive a seedling box at our forthcoming plant sale!

Send your entries to hello@growbatheaston.co.uk